
BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022

BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022

BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022

BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022

BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022

BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022

BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022

BAROLO RISERVA 2013

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

93 Pts.
“Aromas of rose petal, leather and black-
skinned berry emerge from the glass. The 
polished, balanced palate offers Morello 

cherry, licorice and a balsamic note 
alongside fine-grained tannins…” 

– October 2022


	Slide Number 21

